This is the LORD’S DAY – January 6, 2019
Morning Worship - 9:30 A.M. 



Evening Worship - 5:00 P.M.    
Scripture: Galatians 5




Scripture: Titus 2
Text: Heidelberg Catechism, L.D. 44


Text: Titus 2:11-14
THE LAW STRICTLY PREACHED


THE LESSON TAUGHT BY GOD’S GRACE
I. The Divine Requirement




I. The Teacher
II. The Sanctifying Purpose



II. The Lesson
III. The Personal Expectation



III. The Benefit
Psalters: 398, 332, 333, 42




Psalters:
229, 236, 325, 415
	
	Today
	Next Week

	Offering
	AM
	General Fund, Adams
	General Fund, Evangelism

	
	PM
	Benevolence, Domestic Missions
	Benevolence, PR Special Education

	Nursery
	AM
	Heidi P., Jill R., Olivia P.
	Madeline R., Alisa S., Ashley V.

	
	PM
	Michelle P., Kristen S., Carmen V.
	Judy S., Dana V.S., Grace V.

	Ushers
	
	Bill Atwood & Paul Kamps
	Scott & Colin Riemersma 

	Transportation


	Doug
	Craig Dykstra
	Bernie Kamminga

	
	Vivian

Audrey
	Dave Ophoff
	Karen Langerak


Meditation: “The grace of God...ought to hold the place of instruction to us to regulate our life well. What is proclaimed concerning the mercy of God is seized by some as all occasion of licentiousness; while others are hindered by slothfulness from meditating on ‘newness of life.’ But the manifestation of the grace of God unavoidably carries along with it exhortations to a holy life.” (John Calvin)
CONGREGATIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS
~The Young People’s Society will meet after the morning service in the music room. Stephan and Dorothy Langerak will provide refreshments. 

~Young Adults society will meet tonight. The Riemersmas will serve.
~Sunday Night Discussion Groups- The Adult Bible Society invites you join in on Sunday Night Discussion Groups during the upcoming months. Please find the sign up sheet on the table in the hallway, and take part in the good fellowship that this brings. 

~Junior Adult Society will meet this Wednesday at 7:30pm to discuss 2 Samuel 1 and 2 Samuel 2. Jared Langerak will close in prayer. AnnaMae Pipe and Lindsay Kerkstra will serve. 

~The congregation extends birthday greetings to Henrietta Kamminga, as she will celebrate, the Lord willing, her 89th birthday on January 12.
~Thank you to all in our congregation who sent us Christmas cards this year. We enjoyed looking through them all very much. 
Ed and Adriana Ophoff
~ Once again this year we would like to acknowledge those in our congregation who will be celebrating a milestone birthday. Anyone turning 80+ this year who would like their birthday announced in the bulletin, please contact the bulletin clerk. If your birthday has already been announced in previous years there is no need to contact her. 

~Southeast PR Church will be publishing a book Archives and Anecdotes: 75 years at Southeast Protestant Reformed Church, which celebrates this anniversary with details from the church records and memories from past and current members. Of particular interest will be the history of the 1953 split and the related 1960 split. This approximate 250-page book will be available early in March. The cost will be $5 (plus shipping). To make ordering easy, orders can be placed through the RFPA (616-457-5970 or mail@rfpa.org) and picked up at the RFPA.
DENOMINATIONAL ANNOUCEMENTS
~Ministers: Grandville called Rev. E. Guichelaar to be MOL to Singapore. Rev. G. Eriks is considering the call from Trinity. And Immanuel (Lacombe) calls today from a trio of Revs. R. Barnhill, B. Huizinga, and J. Laning.

~Synod 2018 approved Rev. and Sharon Kleyn taking an extended furlough in 2019. The purpose of the furlough is to give Rev. Kleyn time to take some courses with a view to obtaining an advanced degree, to prepare classes to be taught in the PRCP seminary in the future, and to give both Rev. and Sharon opportunity to be refreshed and to reconnect with family. They left the Philippines this past week and arrived safely in Michigan. Lord willing, they plan to stay in the States until June 18.

~The REFORMED WITNESS HOUR COMMITTEE will meet on Tuesday, January 8, 2019, 7:30 p.m. at First PRC, Grand Rapids.

~The Reformed Doctrines Class, taught by Prof. Engelsma, will meet this Wednesday, January 9, at Faith Church, at 7:45pm, God willing. The subject will be regeneration, or the new birth. All who are interested are welcome to attend. 

~Special Needs Bible Study: Will be held this Thursday, January 10 at Faith PRC at 6:30 PM. The Girls of Faith will be joining us for singing, games and snacks. We hope to see you there! 

~Save the date: Sunday, January 27, 2019 at 7:30pm. Zion PRC will be hosting the Contact Committee's presentation on Mexico.  Rev. Greiss will be giving the presentation highlighting their recent trip and contact with the reformed churches in and around Mexico City.  Join us at Zion PRC’s new location at 7551 12th Ave, Jenison, MI 49426.  
YOUNG PEOPLE/YOUNG ADULTS

~Loveland Young Adults Retreat: Registration for the Loveland Retreat, held March 14-17, is still open! The deadline is January 10. Space is limited, so register quickly! Check out our Facebook page or the Loveland PRC website for more details and a link to the registration form. The theme is "Our Lives of Joy" based on Psalm 118:24. Rev. Key and Rev. Huizinga will be our speakers. Post-high to age 35 are encouraged to attend. Contact us at hannahbos@comcast.net if you want to come, but were unable to register in time.

~Southwest & Providence Protestant Reformed Churches will be hosting the 2019 PRC Young People's Convention on August 12-16, the Lord willing.  The convention will be held at Michindoh Conference Center in Hillsdale, MI.  Registration for chaperones is now open!  Please visit our website at prcconvention.com to register.
SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS
~PIZZA NIGHT: Reserve the date:  Eastside Christian School invites you to Pizza Night, Saturday, February 9. The pizza will be served from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. and the gym will be open from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

~Heritage Christian School (Hudsonville, MI) has 2 elementary job openings for school year 2019/2020.  To apply or ask questions, please contact Brian Kuiper, Administrator (616-350-1830, bkuiper@hchr.org) or Paul Vink, Education Committee Chairman (616-446-9832, pvinkbpi@hotmail.com).  Applications should be received by January 25, 2019.

~Hope Christian School (Redlands, CA) is seeking applicants for a 6-8th grade teacher, a High School teacher, and a  Kindergarten for the 2019-20 school year.  Interested candidates may contact the administrator, Shaun Karsemeyer at (909) 553-3385 or shaun.karsemeyer@hcsredlands.org or the Board secretary, Dan Howerzyl at (951) 536-1996 or danielhowerzyl@gmail.com. 

~Covenant Christian High School is accepting applications for a Junior Varsity Baseball Coach.  To apply, or for more information, contact Travis Van Bemmel at covenantad@yahoo.com.  

